
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

February 28, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC:   Approval of Maintenance Equipment Purchase – 2021 Bond 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of forklifts and their related accessories from Morrison Industrial 
Equipment Co. in Grand Rapids, Michigan for a total cost of $124,606.48. 
 
 

RATIONALE: 
 
This maintenance equipment will be used in the LPS Warehouse and replaces the 
current forklifts, which are more than 30 years old. These items have been used through 
an appropriate life cycle and need to be replaced. The District will keep one forklift for 
periodic use by other departments and will auction the others for current value. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds for this purchase will be the 2021 Bond.  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached 
 
 
PF/ko 


